Leominster Credit Union announces promotions

LEOMINSTER, MA (March 8, 2024) — Leominster Credit Union is proud to announce the following employees have been recently promoted within the organization.

Randy Harris has been promoted to Vice President Treasury. Randy joined LCU in 2004 as a Financial Analyst. In 2012, he was promoted to Finance Officer and in 2013, he was promoted to AVP Treasury. Randy superbly manages our Treasury function and facilitates the Investment and ALCO Committee meetings. He is well regarded throughout the organization for his support and expertise and the important roles he has played on numerous projects and initiatives at the credit union. Randy holds an associate's degree from Quinsigamond Community College and a bachelor's degree from UMASS Amherst. Randy is very dedicated to his role, enjoys traveling and trivia. Randy resides in Gardner.